October 3, 1973

Miss Sue Boyajian
30-49 72nd Street
Jackson Heights
New York

Dear Miss Boyajian:

We gratefully acknowledge your and Mdass
Siran Bovajian's "in lieu of flowers" donation
of $50.00 made to the Armenian Diocese in memory
of your late uncle Armenag Piranian.

Our receipt No.l7153 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreasgian
Executive Director

Enc.

JA/ST



